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The Doris Stansell Memorial Leadership Fund supports the WSSMA Leadership Retreat.   
 
The current balance of this account as of July 15, 2018 is $13,356.60. The checking 
account was audited by the Audit Committee at WSSMA Annual Conference and was 
found to be in good order. 
 
This committee meets via email.  I thank the committee members for volunteering to be 
on this committee. 
 
Report Prepared by 
 
Sharon Stutsman, CMA-A(AAMA) 
Committee Members: 
Karel Jahns, CMA(AAMA) 
Diane Goracke,  CMA(AAMA) 
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